
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

End of Term Arrangements  

 
Family Picnic WEDNESDAY 18th July 11.15am – 12.45pm (including raffle) 

We hope you will be able to join us for our annual Family Picnic. Even if your child does not attend Pre-

School on a Wednesday you are still very welcome to attend.  

Please come along with family and friends and join us in the garden (weather permitting) for some summer 

fun! The children love to see you! Just bring your picnic and rug to sit on! Please can we ask you not to 

share your food with other children due to allergies and individual dietary requirements.  

Nobody will be charged for a lunch session in either Nursery or Pre-school on this day. (Please see your 

July invoice being issued next week for a credit if applicable) 

Afternoon children can attend from 11.15am onwards providing an adult stays with them. 

Also, Angelo’s Dad from Nursery will be here in his ice cream van and will selling plain ice cream cornets for 

£1.00 each. However, as this will be parked on the zig zag lines outside of school, you must accompany 

your child should you wish to purchase an ice cream, making sure that you shut the gate behind you.  

Everyone should have their child within their sight during the picnic, ensuring you keep your child safe. 

 

Please send in donations for our raffle as soon as possible!                                           

Tickets will be £1 each, so bring some change! 
 

THURSDAY 19th July (normal hours)  

End of term fun! Bouncy castles are all booked!             

No charge to parents. 

 

 

FRIDAY 20th July -  (Open 10-12 noon for both Nursery & Pre-School Morning and Afternoon Children 

TOGETHER– No sessions, Lunches or Wraparound today) 

This is our last day of the academic year on Friday 20th July 2018 – Kingswood is open from 10-12 noon 

FOR BOTH NURSERY AND PRE-SCHOOL. We have booked Fuzzy Duzzy children’s entertainer for the 

children to enjoy followed by some party food. If your Pre-School child does not normally attend on a 

Friday they are welcome to join us; please return the form attached.  There will be no charge for care 

on this day but a £5 donation towards the entertainer and party treats would be required.                          

 

 Please be advised that parking will be extremely difficult on Wednesday during the 

picnic and on Friday when so many parents are dropping off and collecting their 

children between 10am and 12 noon. Please park away from the school and have a 

short walk and be considerate to our neighbours.  

 

Kingswood Nursery School 
Briar Road 
Watford WD25 0DX 
Hertfordshire 
 

Nursery: 01923 672531 
Pre-School: 01923 679500 
www.kingswood.herts.sch.uk 



 

 

 

Please return the slip and payment by Friday 13th July as we need to order party 

food etc and complete all banking. 

 

Please pay by cash and post your £5.00 in named envelopes in either post 

boxes outside the main school office and Pre-School classroom) 

 

                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

Child’s name:_________________________________________________ 

 

Group – Nursery or Pre-School  
 

 

I enclose a £5 donation towards the end of term show.                    
                  Cash in a sealed named envelope Please          

 

 

My child will NOT be attending the end of term party 

 

 

 

Please return to school AS SOON AS POSSIBLE/ by Friday 6th July at the latest. 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  


